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From: Michael Wood
To: FedRedistribution - WA
Subject: PERTH CITY
Date: Monday, 28 September 2020 12:20:17 PM

Dear Committee

I live in a large apartment block in Park Avenue, Crawley WA 6009.

Until the last municipal boundary re-arrangement, we were in the City of Nedlands and
in the Federal seat of Curtin. However, this was changed and we were moved to the
City of Perth and we now pay our rates to Perth City and vote in the City of Perth
elections for the Lord Mayor and Councillors. However, for some unknown reason, we
are still in the Federal seat of Curtin.

I submit that the continuation of this arrangement is anomalous and that, as our block
contains more than 100 residents who, as a result of this re-arrangement, now actually
live in the City of Perth (as opposed to the vast majority of inhabitants of Perth who
only work there), it would be appropriate to move the inhabitants of Park Avenue
Crawley and its neighbouring streets into the Federal electorate of Perth so that we can
contact the Perth Federal member as our member as well as the Perth City Council as
our council.

Regards
Michael Wood
Tel
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